
 

 

Milan, June 4
th
 2014 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

it is with pleasure that I send you the final program of the 2014 ESCL Annual 

Conference on “Construction Contract, Arbitration and ADR”, which will take place in 

Milan from 9 to 11 October 2014. 

 

We finally managed to put together very notable guests from different backgrounds 

around a topic of great interest both from a scientific and practical point of view. 

  

I remind you that, for accompanying persons not involved in the Conference of October 

10, we arranged a private guided tour in the footsteps of the great Leonardo da Vinci. I 

suggest you to take advantage of this opportunity and to bring along partners, children 

and friends for a visit to Milan. 

 

The registration form (which is the same for both participants and accompaniers) is 

attached to the enclosed program: it must be filled and sent to the ISCL no later than the 

29
th
 of June, after the payment of the fee. 

 

Finally, please remember that next October Milan will be home to numerous events: 

therefore, it would be prudent to book your hotel well in advance. 

 

Please bring this invitation further, so as many interested people as possible can attend 

the Conference. 

 

The ISCL is always at your disposal for any clarification (write at info@iscl.it).  

 

See you in Milan! 

 

 

 

 

Giovanni Iudica 

ESCL President 


